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Newsletter Spring 10 26th March 2021 

After School Wraparound Care and Breakfast Club  

Both sessions are growing week on week, which is great news for sustainability.  Don’t forget you can book in with Mrs 

Gatenby via dojo anytime during the school week, for childcare whilst you are at work. 

Parent Carer Consultation Week 

Just a reminder to complete the online form asap so that we can arrange your video or phone call. 

Easter Eggs 

Thank you so much to FOBS for providing an Easter egg for every child in school, as well as some mini chocolate eggs 

which we have put to good use on treasure hunts over the course of the week.  I hope some of the children managed to 

share some chocolate with you too when they got home! 

Red Nose Day 

We raised the grand total of £116.24 last Friday – well done everyone! 

Vacancy 

We have advertised this week on the school website and through NYCC for a new class teacher, ready for our new class in 

September.  Whilst numbers are yet to be formally confirmed, we are delighted to let you know that we will be expanding 

to four classes in the new academic year.  I will be writing to you later in the summer term, once we have official word on 

how many new starters there will be, to let you know about class and staffing structures.  So if you know of any excellent 

teachers out there who would like to join our amazing school, please point them in the direction of the school and NYCC 

websites. 

INSET day 

Don’t forget that Monday 12th April is a training day for staff, we will be welcoming children back in on Tuesday 13th.  

Breakfast and after school clubs will be running from the first day back onwards. 

Forest Schools 

Forest Schools has been a huge success this year, and as the weather turns warmer, we are looking forward to even more 

fun next term.  Falcons resume their sessions after Easter, so will need to come in warm outdoor clothing on Thursdays 

please. 
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PE sessions 

PE sessions remain unchanged next term, and we would like children to come in their PE kits still please.  This is one Covid 

change we are definitely going to continue!  For your reference, PE days are: Falcons on Tuesdays, Owls on Wednesdays 

and Kites on Fridays.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to dojo class teachers. 

Warmer weather 

As the Spring turns to Summer, thoughts in school naturally turn towards…. sun cream and sun hats!  The sun can get 

pretty strong, and we are continuing to make the most of our brilliant setting with lots of outdoor learning. Please make 

sure your child has a sun hat on sunny days.  It would be a great idea to put sun cream on your child before they come to 

school (one of the long lasting ones ideally please).  We follow NYCC policy, and staff are unable to apply sun cream 

during the day, so if the children want to be out of the shade, a before-school application would be a great idea.  Our EYFS 

canopy does provide plenty of shade for Owls, and there are lots of cooler leafy areas for the older children too. 

Water bottles 

And on that note, just a reminder to make sure your child has a water bottle in school, and that it is full of water rather 

than juice please. Juice is fine if your child is having a packed lunch, and children will be offered a beaker of water if they 

have forgotten their water bottle.  We will be reminding pupils to drink plenty throughout the day, and children have 

access to their water bottles at all times. 
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Dates 

When What Who 

13.04.2021 INSET Day All 

w/c 26.04.2021  Children return All 

 03.05.2021  Parents' and Carers' 

Consultations week 

All 

10.05.2021 May Bank Holiday  All 

 w/c 24.05.2021 Class photos All 

28.05.2021 Sports Day week (TBC) All 

07.06.2021   School closes for half term All 

08.06.2021  INSET Day  All 

 09.07.2021  Children return All 

23.07.2021 Reports out  All 

 Close for summer  All 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


